
 

 

Dr A Mehta 

Hillingdon Health Centre 

4 Freezeland Way 
Hillingdon 

UB10 9QR 

Telephone Numbers : 
01895 234440 – General Enquiries 

01895 252352 – Appointments 

Email: hillccg.hillingdonhc@nhs.net 

  

Welcome to the Hillingdon Health Centre 

  

 Appointments are available Monday to Friday at various times between  

8.30am – 5.50pm, with some appointments in the early morning and some later in 

the evening. You can book appointments up to two weeks in advance. 

Appointments are available to book online with an online password please ask the 

receptionist if you would like access. 

No Surgeries on Saturday or Sunday. 

Please telephone the surgery for appointments first, do not turn up expecting 

to be seen, as most times this is not possible. 

Opening Times to collect/drop off prescriptions Monday to Friday 8.30am –

1.00pm & 2.00pm - 6.00 pm. The surgery is closed weekends and Bank Holidays. 

Please allow 48 hours between requesting repeat prescriptions and the 

prescription being available, remembering that you cannot count Saturday or 

Sunday as any part of the 48 hours. This practice provides 28 days of repeat 

medication only. 

If you would like to set up managed prescribing with your pharmacy please 

arrange that directly with your pharmacy. If you have moved from another area 

and used managed prescribing before please remember that unless you change 

the pharmacy yourself your prescription will continue to go to the previous 

pharmacy. 

DNAs – Did Not Attends – making an appointment and not keeping it or 

cancelling it wastes an unacceptable amount of time and prevents another 

person from being seen. Habitual DNAs may result in removal from our lists. 

Please keep or cancel your appointments. 

Out of hours service – Care UK: 111 – Please do not call this number when this 

practice is open. 

If you feel you need to see a Doctor urgently within the next 24 hours please 

telephone before 10.30 am. 

Finally this practice operates a Zero Tolerance Policy to physical or verbal 

abuse,  removal from our practice list is the likely outcome  

THANK YOU 


